
ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
‘A happy learning environment for all’

HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to
children who have worked hard, been polite and
helpful and gone above and beyond to help the

school run smoothly.
Aylward:  84      Davy: 86     Trevithick:  64

Total                   1854                   1914                       1640 

HARVEST FESTIVAL  11th October 1.30pm
 IN ST NEOT CHURCH.

Parents are invited to join us for Harvest Festival  
The PTA will be serving refreshments. 

Head Teacher Awards

Grace

Charlotte

Ellia

Florence

NURSERY NEWS
Theme:  Our local area

Weekly Topic:  My Local Area Book: On the Farm

Please could you bring in or send via email a family
photo for our display.

It is important that you read your child’s communication book.
Please bring in waterproofs and wellies for your child if you

haven’t already done so.

HARVEST FESTIVAL
All children are welcome to come in for the singing in the church,
even if they are not in nursery that day.  Please meet the nursery
team outside the lady chapel entrance at the church at 1.20pm.  

Thank you

DATES FOR THE DIARY
11th Oct:   Harvest Festival 1.30pm at the church
14th Oct:  Flu immunisation
15th oct:  Dewey and Fowey Parent Consultation
16th Oct:  Loveny and Treverbyn Consultation 
25th Oct:  INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
28th - 1st Nov:  HALF TERM - SCHOOL CLOSED 
4th Nov:  INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
7th Nov:  Nursery parent consultations
8th Nov:  Autumn disco 5-6pm 
11th Nov:  Dental team
6th Dec:  Christmas Fayre 2pm school hall
11th Dec:  Christmas Concert in the Church - 1.30pm and 6pm

Keep checking these dates as they may change at short
notice.

04 OCTOBER 2024Head teacher:  Sam Bowden      Chair of Governors:  Rebecca Boyde
Tel:  01579 320580           Email:  secretary@st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk

www.st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk

Last Friday, I attended the launch of Inspired Playground's
QuickHit Cricket.  This is a fun way to introduce cricket to those

not familiar with the game and a chance for others who enjoy
cricket to practise their skills in a playground setting. The clear
playground markings and simple scoring rules makes the game

interactive, fun and most importantly inclusive for all
participants.   Despite the blustery showers, children from all

the classes took part and thoroughly enjoyed playing cricket. It
was lovely to see so many children with smiling faces.

Rachel Kent, Governor 

NO AFTER SCHOOL FOOTBALL CLUB 
FRIDAY 11TH OCTOBER 



ST NEOT PTA 100 CLUB
The PTA 100 Club is now open for 2024-25.  The 100 Club

is a private lottery and is open to all parents,
grandparents,  carers, staff and friends of St. Neot

Primary School. The club will run this year for ten months
starting in October 2024.

For a cost of £1 per month (i.e. per draw), payable as £10
at the beginning of the school year, a member is allocated

a number.  The numbers are put into a draw where a
winning number will be drawn at the end of each month,

with a single prize of 50% of the monthly money received
from the 100 Club, the other 50% will be used to meet

funding requests from the school, providing equipment,
resources and opportunities for all pupils. Application
have been sent home and are available on the school
website under the PTA tab, and school office,  Please

return your application form as soon as possible to be
included in the October draw.

An email has been sent out with
regards to Flu immunisations, which

are taking place in school on 
Monday 14th October.  

You will need to 'opt in' for your child
to receive this by clicking on the link in

the email and entering in the school
code:  EE111964

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

Please submit your consent form by
10th October 2024.

Music Lessons
We are currently able to offer music lessons via
Cornwall Music Trust and have a drummer and

guitarist that attends St Neot school.  We may be
able to offer flute.  If you are interested in

booking lessons for your child please let us know
by contacting the office.  


